UCC 0117 09F

Response to UC 0105 09S

AN

From: Papick, Joseph F [jpapick@Central. UH.EDU] .
Sent:  Tuesday, September 29, 2009 10:47 AM R‘E’c E D SEP 2 92009

To: ucc@uh.edu .
Cc: McFarland, Ann M
Subject: RE: University Coordinating Commission: Staff Council Response Needed for UCC 0105 09S

Staff Council has reviewed the Campus Sustainability policy and support the implementation of this
policy. We will be happy to work with this task force and appoint the members when this policy is

approved and implemented. Joe Papick

From: Morales, Jeanette F

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2009 9:29 AM

To: Papick, Joseph F ‘

Subject: University Coordinating Commission: Staff Council Response Needed for UCC 0105 09S

Dear Joe:

" This is a reminder that the Staff Council response to UCC 0105 09S: MAPP 14.01.01 Campus
Sustainability is due this Monday, October 5, 2009. Please send responses to ucc@uh.edu. The UCC
will meet October 9, 2009 to discuss the final action for this document. Thank you for taking time out of

your busy schedule to review this proposed policy.
Sincerely,

Mark Clarke, Chair
University Coordinating Commission

mclarke@uh.edu

http://www.uh.edu/ucc/

Jeanette F. Morales

Assistant Director .
Office of Academic Program Management
Division of Academic Affairs

University of Houston

Ezekiel Cullen Building, #109

Houston, TX. 77204-2035

(713)743-0919 .

(713)743-0717 - fax

imorales@uh.edu

"Wisdow beging invwonder.” - Socratey

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message and attachments are intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and
may contain confidential and/or privileged material. University policy restricts the dissemination of certain data and any unauthorized review,
use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all

copies of the original message.
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